
 

 

 
Date :  29 April 2019 

 

 

Dear valued partner,  

 

Greetings from Hyatt Place Bangkok Sukhumvit. 

 

Please be informed that our pool will close for essential work during 13 – 31 May 2019.  During this close 

period, on request we can arrange swimming pool access outside our hotel as an alternative option to our 

guests at a cost to our hotel.  We would work day by day for access with Hilton Sukhumvit and Marriott 

Executive Apartments within our same Soi.  

   

We apologize for this inconvenience and thank you again for your partnership  

 

 

Best regards,  

 

 
Chanatta Onsubsai  

Director of Sales  


